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Collections & Standing Orders 
 

St George’s: 19/8/18 £1230 & £995               
St Teresa’s: 19/8/18 £146 & £230 
St George’s: 26/8/18 £1021 & £995               
St Teresa’s: 26/8/18 £198 & £230 

 

Thank you for your generosity 
 

Upcoming Second Collections: 
9th Sept: Catholic Education Service 
16th Sept: Home Mission Sunday 
7th October: CAFOD Harvest Fast 
 

Diocesan Prayer Link:  
St Peter & Paul, Bath  

& St Joseph, Peasedown St John 

Parish Priest: Monsignor Bernard Massey       Assistant Priest: Fr David Savoury 
bernard.massey@cliftondiocese.com    david.savoury@cliftondiocese.com 
 

Parish Administrator: Carolyn Kirby                             St George & St Teresa Parish Office: Tel: 01823 272700 
Hours: Monday  - Thursday  9.30am - 1.00pm  &  Friday   10.00am - 5.00pm 
Email: taunton.stgeorge@cliftondiocese.com            Website: www.tauntoncatholicchurch.co.uk   
Permanent Deacon: Rev Trevor Jones: email: trevor.jones@cliftondiocese.com; tel: 01823 270 935     
                             

Churches: 
St George’s, Billet St, Taunton, TA1 3NN                         St Teresa’s, Eastwick Rd, Taunton, TA2 7HF 

We remember all those who  
have died recently  

Phillipa Bolton-Smith, 
Fr Tony Sullivan 

And those whose 
anniversaries  

occur at this time:  
Hugh Owens, Noreen White, 

Paul Jody Chapple, Francis 
Howarth, Anthony De 

Cothi ,Margaret Harris, Pat 
Whelan, John Dagge, John 

Jackson, Cyril O’Grady, Anne 
Green, Denis O’Sullivan, Daniel 
Conway, St John Rupert Napier, 

& Michael Roffe-Silvester 

       So, the Summer holidays are coming to an end for most people. How has your summer been? For me 
it’s been quiet, yet busy, in that again this weekend, for the third time in four weeks, I have had to go and 
say Mass in Weston-Super Mare due to the illness of the local clergy. Hopefully, this will soon be resolved 
but I don’t want to count my chickens! 
During this quieter periods I have been moving ahead with the installation of a new boiler system for St 
George’s Church; helping to set up an internet service for our tenants at St Teresa’s; been on my annual 
Retreat (at Buckfast Abbey) and had my bedroom walls repaired and redecorated. In addition, I have been 
organising the external painting of St Teresa’s Church and last, but by no means least, working on building 
a new Parish Website; a nice quiet few weeks!  
        The Retreat allowed me time to read a book called “Divine Renovation” which covered aspects of 
what we are doing as a Catholic Community and asked where are we spending our money and where are 
we channelling our energy. Is it on Maintenance or is it on Mission? Is it on looking for growth or managing 
decline? 
       One of the things we need to do is to pray for guidance. The Eucharistic Congress is taking place next 
weekend in Liverpool and I am going to attend some of it. However, I would like everyone to be involved 
and so next weekend, after all of the Masses, there will be just fifteen minutes of Exposition of the Blessed 
Sacrament. So, I would like to make a special request that on 8th or 9th September, you will stay and pray 
that God will guide us on the ways to revitalise our parish communities and move from Maintenance to 

Mission.                                                         Mgr Bernard  

CONFESSIONS & ROSARY  
St George's:    Confessions  
      Thursday: 12.00-12:20pm   
      Saturday: 10:00am-10:30am 
                           & 5:00pm –5:20pm   
Rosary :   Thursdays: 11:45am &   
                     Saturdays:10:00am    
 

St Teresa’s:      Confessions  
                              by request  

         

           

 

Sat 1st 
 

5:30pm 
 

St George’s 22nd Sunday Magdalena D’Souza RIP 
 

Sun 2nd 
 

8.00am 
 

St George’s 22nd Sunday Deceased of the Carey Family 
 

Sun 2nd 
 

9.30am 
 

St George’s 22nd Sunday People of the Parishes 

 

Sun 2nd 
 

11.00am 
 

St Teresa’s 22nd Sunday Intention of Kevin & Kathryn Atkin 
 

  
 

 
 

   
 

Mon 3rd 
 

9:30am 
 
 St George’s St Gregory the Great  Margaret May Preddy RIP 

 

Tues 4th 
 

9:30am 
  

St George’s Feria    Gerard Trevett RIP 
 

Wed 5th 
 

9:30am 
  

St George’s Feria    Private Intention 
 

Thurs 6th 
 

12:30pm 
  

St George’s Feria    Brenda Davis RIP 
 

Fri 7th 
 

10:00am 
 

St Teresa’s Feria    Gerrard & Kathleen McStay RIP 

 
Sat 8th 

 

9.30am 
  

St George’s Nativity of the  
Blessed Virgin Mary 

Jessie Jallorina RIP 

         

 
Sat 8th 

 

5:30pm 
 

St George’s 23rd  Sunday Michael Roffe-Silvester RIP 
 

Sun 9th 
 

8.00am 
 

St George’s 23rd  Sunday Deceased of the Foxton Family 

 
Sun 9th 

 

9.30am 
 

St George’s 23rd  Sunday Deceased of the  
Walker & Baron Families 

 
Sun 9th 

 

11.00am 
 

St Teresa’s 23rd  Sunday People of the Parishes 
 

  
 

 
 

   
         

MASS TIMES FOR THE COMING WEEK 

The next “Nearly New  
Paperback Bookstall ”  will be held 
on Sunday, 2nd September. We are  
always glad to receive good quality 
books to sell in the Parish Centre; 
please bring them in at any time.  

Mother’s Prayer Group  

meets every Tuesday 9:30am to 
10:30am in The Catholic Centre. 

Hope for your family ‘Nothing is 
impossible with God’ 

Trust and Grant Applications Officer 
An exciting opportunity has arisen in 

the Diocesan Finance Team for a 
Trust and Grants Applications Officer. 

The role is full-time and based at  
Alexander House, Bristol.  Salary 

£27,000 per annum.  The deadline 
for applications is 15th September 

2018.  An  application form and full 
job description can be found on the 
Clifton Diocese website under the 

heading “Diocese – Working for us”. 

CAFOD 
CAFOD school volunteers needed! Could you spare some time to volunteer with 
CAFOD and help children and young people learn about global poverty, and moti-
vate them to take action? We are looking for volunteers in the Taunton area to visit 
Catholic schools & parish groups.  
CAFOD: Hear about CAFOD’s work for this Harvest Fast Day! Thursday 13th Septem-
ber, 7pm – 8.30pm: St Bonaventure’s Parish, Egerton Rd, Bristol BS7 8HU with main 
Speaker Zoe Corden, CAFOD Emergency Response Officer.   
FFI on either of the above or to book contact Liz Baldwin on 01179 428 328; ebald-
win@cafod.org.uk or email clifton@cafod.org.uk 

Tea & Coffee will be available after 
the 11am Mass & the Fifteen 

Minutes Exposition of the Blessed 
Sacrament at St Teresa’s next 

Sunday, 9th September. 
To welcome everyone back from 

their Summer holidays! 

Kerala floods: an SVP Appeal 
The St Vincent de Paul Society 
is very active in Kerala & they 
are doing great work helping 

the victims of the flood in local 
communities, however, they 
desperately need funds. To 
donate to the SVP’s Kerala 

Appeal visit: www.svp.org.uk,  
or telephone 020 7703 303. 
Please remember our sisters  

& brothers in Kerala in  
your prayers. 

.hhY{IhtΥ  
Please support your church  & pay us  

a visit for your Gifts & Cards.  
Opening times:  

Sundays, 8.30am -11.30am   

St Georges Music Group  
 The next practice is Friday,  

7th September, 7.30pm to 9pm,  
in St George’s Church. If you play an 

instrument or sing do come along and 
join in you will be very welcome. 

Information provided to the Diocese, together with all other personal data about individuals 
held by the Parish & Clifton Diocese is processed in accordance with the Diocese’s Privacy 
Notice, which is available at cliftondiocese.com/privacy-notice or from the Parish Office. 

Deacon Trevor Jones 
“I am home from hospital and 
making a slow recovery with 
further treatment to come. 

Thank you for the cards, best 
wishes and prayers; they have 

been much appreciated.” 
 Best wishes & thanks again.” 

Deacon Trevor  

Foundation Governor 
St George’s Catholic School is  

seeking to appoint a Foundation 
Governor onto the Governing 

Body. Foundation Governors are 
appointed by the Bishop for a four 

year term to ensure that the  
religious character of the school  

is preserved. The school is looking 
for an enthusiastic and committed 

member of our parish who is  
prepared to express their views, 

listen to the views of others  
representing the school and to 

influence pupils’ education for the 
better. For further information 

please speak to Monsignor  
Bernard Massey or to Helen  

MacConnell (Chair of Governors).  

Prayer of Silence Group Meetings 
will recommence on Monday,  

10th September, at 10.15am in the 
Catholic Centre. We will now be 

meeting on the 2nd & 4th Mondays 
of the month, on these dates: 

10th & 24th September;  
8th & 22nd October;  

12th & 26th November;  
10th December,  

no meeting on 24th December!  
EvŜǊȅƻƴŜ ƛǎ ǿŜƭŎƻƳŜ ǘƻ ŎƻƳŜ  

ŀƴŘ Ƨƻƛƴ ǳǎΦ  
FFI contact: Rev Ed Channing on 

251253 or Wrio Russell on 421796   

 Friends of St George's  
200 Club Winners  - July 

1 Frances Waddy (£18.50) 
2 Jim Grace (£11.10) 
3 Anna Grace (£7.40) 

New members welcome. Please pick  
up a form which is available from the back 

of the church; please return the 
completed form together with your 

subscription to the Rectory marking your 
envelope ϥнлл /ƭǳōϥ. Many thanks. 

Fifteen Minutes Exposition 
of the Blessed Sacrament 

after all Masses  
next weekend,  

8th & 9th September.  
Please try to Stay & Pray. 

mailto:ebaldwin@cafod.org.uk
mailto:ebaldwin@cafod.org.uk
mailto:clifton@cafod.org.uk
http://www.svp.org.uk

